REMINDER

A4 TF 9ET HATAg Pay & Accounts Office

FHT ST ATART Central Water Commission
. T TF T ST By /o Water Resources, RD & GR

k] H‘HTEF'T, @ g Ministry of Jal Shakti

S STIRR HATS

No. WR/PAO/CWC/Audit/L.OP (Vouchers)/2022-23/G & 1 2_/05/2022

To,

Sub:

Sir,

The Executive Engineer/DDO
All Division of CWC
under payment control of Pay & Accounts Office (CWC)

Non submission of Audit Para’s pertaining to List of Payments (LoP)/Vouchers for
the period w.e.f. 01.04.2021 to 31.12.2021 — regarding.

Please refer to this office letter No WR/PAO/CWC/Audit/LLOP (Vouchers)/2022-23/16-

53 dated 11/04/2019. In this connection it is hereby informed that reply of audit Para’s is still
awaited in this office.

P

Hence, it is, therefore, once again requested to send the reply of audit Para’s in respect of

your office and offices under your payment control, immediately and in any case no later than
31/05/2022. The scanned copy of the same may be send through e-mail to this office at
paocwe@yahoo.com/pao-cwe@nic.in, immediately. Those who have already forwarded need

not to send the same.

Please accord TOP PRIORITY.

Yours faithfully,

wirl

L
(Yashpal)

Assistant Accounts Officer (Post-Check)

Copy for information & necessary action :-

The Deputy Director (SMD), SMD Directorate (CWC) with the request to upload the
letter in CWC website.
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